
 

 

The Sandra Massoth IMC Scholarship is for students interested in 
attending the International Music Camp as a band or orchestra 
student. A total of two $600 scholarships will be awarded each year 
to offset the cost of camp tuition.  

About Sandy: 
  
Sandra Kay Folwick Massoth grew up in south Minneapolis and 
moved to Woodbury later in life. She sang in the choirs at her church 
and played piano and clarinet, beginning a lifelong love of music that 
would be passed along to both of her children.  Sandy cherished her 
family, never missing a birthday or anniversary. She had an 
impressive record collection and played her favorite tunes at every 
opportunity. She also was a renowned bargain hunter. She traveled 
extensively, visiting 47 states and many foreign countries. Sandy 
visited IMC several times, attending concert performances of her son 
and her grandkids. Sandy volunteered at The Grove Methodist 
Church in Woodbury and at God’s Closet in St. Paul and was warm 
and friendly to all. Unfailingly upbeat right to the end, she was a 
loving Wife, Mother and Grandmother. 

 


